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MINUTES OF AN EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF TARVIN PARISH COUNCIL 
 HELD IN THE MAIN MEETING ROOM, TARVIN METHODIST CHURCH 

 ON THURSDAY 8TH FEBRUARY 2018 
 
 
PRESENT:  
Councillor P Ryan (Chairman)   
Councillor E Lush (Vice Chairman)    
Councillor D H Cotgreave 
Councillor B Dean 
Councillor H Flynn 
Councillor R Ford 
Councillor C Jones 
Councillor M Pochin 
Councillor S Willey 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
IN ATTENDANCE:  
2 Members of the public 
Parish Council Clerk – Mr M Hassall 
 
APOLOGIES:  
Councillor M Lloyd (prior commitment) 
Councillor P Twigg (prior commitment) 
 
                 
17/230 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST, DISCLOSABLE PECUNIARY INTERESTS, 
AND DISPENSATIONS 
17/230.1 New Written Requests for Dispensations 
There were no new requests. 
17/230.2 Declarations of Interest 
Members were invited to declare any Disclosable Pecuniary or other Interest in the item of 
business on the agenda and, if necessary, leave the meeting prior to discussion.  
No such declarations were made.  
 
17/231 CONSIDERATION OF A REQUEST FROM THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 
STEERING GROUP 
The group wished to have the draft Plan plus appendices printed. Their intention was to 
have ten copies produced. Five copies would be lodged at the following locations with a 
label "not to remove", Methodist Church, St Andrew's Church, Post Office, doctor's surgery, 
and the Community Centre. The other copies would be for the Steering Group and anyone 
who wished to borrow for a short time. They also wished to have a document printed which 
would be delivered to every house in the Plan area summarising the policies included in the 
draft Plan and asking for comments. The leaflet would also inform everyone that there would 
be two public meetings in early March to be held in the Edna Rose room at the Community 
Centre (5th and 9th). 
The meeting considered two estimates presented by Councillor Lush on behalf of the 
Steering Group. 
RESOLVED: that the request be approved and that the sum of £465.00 be approved to 
cover the proposal. 


